Bianca Thornton

From: Marnie Stewart

Sent: Tuesday, 13 March 2018 5:38 PM

To: Bianca Thornton

Subject: HPE CM: Oakdale South Industrial Estate (SSD 6917 MOD 7 and SSD 7719 MOD 1)
Hi Bianca

Please be advised that the OEH Greater Sydney Planning Team have no comment in regard to the proposed
modification applications.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call.

Regards,

Marnie Stewart

Senior Project Officer — Planning, Greater Sydney Branch
Regional Operations Division

Office of Environment and Heritage





